
Letter of Support for Anti-Discrimination 

Legislation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Insert Recipient's Name] 

[Insert Recipient's Title] 

[Insert Recipient's Organization] 

[Insert Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

On behalf of [Insert NGO Name], I am writing to express our strong support for the proposed 

anti-discrimination legislation currently under consideration. As an organization dedicated to 

promoting equality and advocating for the rights of marginalized communities, we believe that 

this legislation is a crucial step towards fostering a more inclusive and equitable society. 

Discrimination in any form undermines the dignity and rights of individuals and perpetuates 

cycles of inequality. This legislation addresses these issues head-on, ensuring that all individuals, 

regardless of their background, are afforded the protections they deserve. 

We commend lawmakers for their commitment to this issue and urge you to ensure that the 

legislation includes comprehensive measures to protect against discrimination based on race, 

gender, sexual orientation, disability, and other identity factors. 

Thank you for your consideration of our position, and we look forward to seeing meaningful 

progress on this vital issue. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Insert NGO Name] 

[Insert NGO Address] 

[Insert Contact Information] 


